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For Immediate Release –November 2009   
 

MVCTC Students Receive H1N1 Vaccination 
 
Clayton, Ohio – Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) worked with 
the Montgomery County Health Department to provide the H1N1 flu vaccines for 
MVCTC students in the target at-risk group of getting this type of flu.  The 
vaccine was available from the Montgomery County Health Department for any 
current MVCTC student at no charge.  On Thursday, November 12, 2009, the 
vaccinations were voluntarily given to students with signed parental permission 
forms.  Registered nurses on the MVCTC teaching staff and representatives from 
the Montgomery County Health Department administered close to 700 
vaccinations to MVCTC students. 
 
 MVCTC offers rigorous academic preparation and hands-on career technical 
training for high school junior and senior students in the Miami Valley.  For more 
information about career technical programs offered at MVCTC, please visit 
www.mvctc.com or plan on visiting the Sophomore Open House scheduled for 
Thursday, December 10, 4:30-7 p.m.  The Open House will give high school 
sophomores and their parents a chance to meet career technical instructors, visit 
the 50-plus career programs offered at MVCTC, learn more about MVCTC early 
college connections, and tour the campus.  Please call 937-837-7781 for more 
information. 
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Photo:  MVCTC Computer Information Technology student Aaron Frydman 
(Northmont) receives his H1N1 vaccination from Adult Education LPN instructor 
and Registered Nurse, Bev Dutro. 
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